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Cherie Grant with Cal Shakes' Executive Director
Clive Worsley Photo provided
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Kiwanis donates to Cal Shakes' youth program
Submitted by Barry Behr

At a recent Kiwanis Club of Moraga Valley meeting,
Cherie Grant presented a donation from the club to the
California Shakespeare Theater's Executive Director Clive
Worsley for its youth program. The Kiwanis Club of
Moraga Valley want to thank those who have supported
the club's fundraising events such as the Holiday Sees
Candy Sales, Fourth of July celebration at the Commons
along with the Pear and Wine Festival. Generous support
of these events allows the Kiwanis Club to make
donations back into the community. For additional
information about Kiwanis of Moraga Valley, visit
https://moragavalleykiwanis.org

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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